
 

 

 

 

 

Brescia, 2nd July 2014 

IMPROVEMENT ON PRODUCTS  
HERCULES VII 250 t 
HERCULES VIII 500 t 

NEW PART NUMBER RG00588 
 

Dear Customer, 

 

As part of our continuous improvement program, we have released this new part number:  

NEW PART NUMBER* RG00588 
IN PRODUCTION FROM   June 2014 

 

* Please check the below 3D photo 

 

The above new kit RG00588 is now available: 

1. It can be retrofitted on any TI00210 (Hercules 500 t) to convert it into T100110 (Hercules 250 t); the rating of 

your TI00210 (Hercules 500 t) will be automatically converted into the rating of the TI00110 (Hercules 250 t) 

2. The kit allowed the operator to increase the performance of the connection using the body of a 500 t 

Hercules coupling 

3. The kit includes all parts showed in the above 3d drawing 

4. After installing the conversion kit, a 50mm drawbar eye must be used 

For eventual further information, please contact our Sales Department                                                   V.ORLANDI S.p.A. 


